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            14th September 2023 

  

 Dear Year 12 Parents/ Carers and Students, 

We would like to invite Year 12 students and their parents/carers to our “Introduction to Sixth Form” 

information evening on Thursday 21st September at 6.00pm – 6.30pm. 

The aims of the session are to inform you about the course, opportunities and expectations of Sixth 

Form students.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish our Year 12 students well, as they begin their journey at 

Holy Family Sixth Form and look forward to meeting with parents/carers at this event. If you have any 

queries or questions please do not hesitate to get in contact via email 

(g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk)  or by phoning the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Gillian Beddow 

Head of Sixth Form  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:head.holyfamilyhigh@schools.sefton.gov.uk
mailto:g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk

